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Board Members 2003 
Sam Wilson President (770) 781-9745 

Joe Perniciaro Vice President (770) 889-4625 

Don Parker Treasurer (678) 455-9151 

Eileen Knox Secretary (770) 886-6005 

open Assistant Secretary  

Committees are listed on the Website. 

 

 

 

NEIGHBORHOOD ANNOUNCEMENTS... 
 

The “Back to School” Pizza Party was a terrific 

success!  Over 100 people showed up and enjoyed 

Domino’s Pizza and refreshments… be sure to say 

thanks to our neighbor, Carter Stewart (local 

Domino’s owner) who helped make this possible!   

Thanks to Chad Blanchard and Sam Wilson for 

helping serve the food. 

 

The annual End of the Summer Party (Mexican 

and margaritas) for the adults in our community will 

be this Friday evening, Sep 12 by the pool (with a 

DJ)… Contact Julie Walters (770.781.9699) or Julie 

Ross (770.888.8434) for more information. 
 

Please notice the bike rack installed to the right of 

the pool house, this will help keep the 

walkways/grass uncluttered! 

 
Please welcome our New Neighbors: 

 

1705 Loblolly- Moriah and Chancey Washburn 

 
If you have new neighbors or are new to the neighborhood, please contact any 

Board member, and the Welcoming Committee will ensure a Welcome Basket 

is delivered!  

 

 

 

 
Found: Pocket Watch; call 770-886-5597 with a 

description to claim!  
 

CC&R Update Center! 
Thank you to those who responded with constructive 

feedback.  The information has been reviewed and 

incorporated into CC&R revisions.   

 

Documentation for the proposed changes and a date for a 

neighborhood discussion will be mailed in the next few 

weeks.  

 

A big note: it is important to compare issues you think 

are objectionable with the existing CC&R’s. A large 

number of issues raised during the last meeting were 

Covenants that already exist.  You can find the current 

CC&R’s on www.granforest.com. 

 

 

HELP YOUR NEIGHBORS 

HELP YOURSELVES 
 

With the increase of crime in our 

neighborhood, the Neighborhood Watch 

Program is being reestablished.  Please 

attend an information session September 

23
rd

 at 7pm at the tennis court bleachers.  

Please call Karen Knox for more 

information (770-886-5311). 
 

 

 

 

Yard of the Month for September goes to 

Carolyn and Pablo Diaz at 1580 Loblolly Lane. 

Next month could be your chance to win a $50 

Home Depot Gift Certificate. 

 
 

 

'Community Cop' Corner 
With school back in session, many children are 

outside early.  Please, drive carefully!

 
 

http://www.granforest.com/


 

The next Board meeting will be in July, 7pm at the pool… date TBD… watch the website for updates! 
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